
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Residents of  Wickford Townhomes in Village at the Park:  
Please be advised, weather permitting, asphalt repairs and installation of speed 
bumps in your community will take place on the following date: 
 

Tuesday, 03/18/25 -Asphalt Repairs / Speed bumps Installation 
-Logistics- 

Repair Day – The areas scheduled for repairs will be marked with white paint, please 
avoid parking in and around these areas. Vehicles will be permitted to enter and exit the 
community at all times. Please drive slowly and be mindful of the safety barricades.The 
repair procedures will create dust.  
 
Installation of speed bumps can take a couple of hours. Vehicles will be permitted to enter 
and exit the complex at all times. Please drive slow and mind the safety barricades 
 
Any vehicle left on a section of asphalt scheduled for repairs 

will be towed at the vehicle owner’s expense. 
 

Feel free to call or email our office with any questions from 8am – 4pm (Monday – Friday) at (805) 

933-0909, or support@gpmpavement.com.  Please reference our project number 9417PIC1 when calling or 

in the subject line of the email.  Calls and emails received after hours will be returned the next business 

day. Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

 
 

 


